
Cavan County Council  
Notice 

 

Update on N3/R178 Bailieborough Rd Junction Road Works.  
 
 

As you are aware works commenced at the N3/R178 Bailieborough Road Junction in early 
January 2016. These works are targeted at improving road safety at this location, particularly 
for vulnerable road users, by the provision of controlled pedestrian crossing points in the 
vicinity of the junction.  The inclusion of a dedicated right turning lane for the R178 will also 
help to improve the safety and free flow of traffic on the national route while in turn alleviating 
congestion at the junction and on the N3 Dublin Road. 
 
The main contractor for this scheme is commencing road surfacing works on Monday 16th 
May, lasting for 3 – 4 days.  Traffic Management (Inc. Temp Traffic lights) will be put in place 
to facilitate the surfacing works.  These works will cause disruption and delay but we will 
endeavour to keep this to a minimum.  It is anticipated that traffic will continue to travel 
through the town during the works but alternative routes will be signed to reduce congestion. 
Your ongoing patience and cooperation while the works are in progress is much appreciated. 
 
Surfacing locations are shown hatched in red on the drawings below and overleaf.  Please 
make suitable parking arrangements as you may not be able to get your vehicle out from 
your property for a number of hours while the works are adjacent to your property. 
 
Following the resurfacing works construction activity will commence on the bridge and also 
traffic calming works will commence in the town. These works will last up to Dec 2016. 
Expect delays throughout this period. 

 
Should you have any queries please contact the Cavan Office 049 4378300 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


